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  During the 2015 GSTRC Retired 
Lt. General Leroy Sisco and George 
Strait presented a home on behalf 
of the Military Warriors Organiza-
tion to Retired Sergeant First Class 
Christopher Livesay of Wichita 
Falls, TX.  The 2-time Bronze Star 
recipient was wounded and lost 
his leg during combat in Baghdad, 
Iraq in.  We congratulate and thank 
Sergeant Livesay for his service to 
our country.
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George Strait Honors 
Another Military Warrior

George Strait Honored at AMC 50th 
Anniversary Award Celebration

  At the 50th Academy of Country Music 
Awards at AT&T Stadium in Arlington, TX, 
George Strait was one of only seven artists 
to receive the prestigious 50th Anniversary 
Milestone Award commemorating ground-

breaking career achievements in ACM 
Awards history. Strait, who has won a total 
of 21 ACM Awards over the course of four 
consecutive decades, took home his first 
Entertainer of the Year trophy in 1989 and 

repeated the feat 24 years later in 2013. He 
has also been honored with the ACM’s 40th 
Anniversary Milestone Award in 2005 and 
was named the ACM Dick Clark Artist of 
the Decade for the 2000’s.













 Welcome to the summer issue of Strait Talk.
  As you all know we closed the George Strait 
General Store and Fan Club office in January of 
this year.  In November of 2014, we made the 
announcement that we would close our opera-
tion after 32 years as George had decided to end 
his touring days.  After the Christmas Holiday, 
we had a very short sale and sold out of all our 
merchandise in 3 short days.  In all honesty, we 
did not have a lot left over as we knew it was 
coming.  It was a very sad time for us to see 
everything go.  After the sale, we packed up 32 
years’ worth of photographs, newspaper clip-
pings and anything else you can think of.  On 
Feb. 13th, 2015 we closed the doors, hugged 
each other and shed a few tears.  Being that we 
are all close in distance, we do try and keep in 
touch as much as we can.  It has been very hard 
getting used to not going to the office and talk-
ing to you guys every day, but it was such a 
wonderful ride working at the George Strait Fan 
Club.  The friendships we made, and there were 
many, we try and hold on to.  I know we will 
see each other again at the Team Roping or 
maybe a show somewhere and that is a good 
thing.
  We hope you all watched the 50th Academy of 
Country Music Awards from AT&T Stadium in 
Arlington, Texas on April 19th.  George Strait 
was the first to accept the ACM Milestone 
Award after performing “All My Ex’s Live in 
Texas”.  The other Awards went to Garth 
Brooks, Brooks & Dunn, Kenny Chesney, 
Miranda Lambert, Reba McEntire and Taylor 
Swift.  It was a packed house loaded with great 
entertainment.
  As you can see, we traveled to the 33rd Annual 
GSTRC in San Antonio, Texas and had a blast.  
The event is run by George and his family.  A 
lot of time and energy goes into the event.  In 
addition, the staff at the San Antonio Rose 
Palace does a great job.  From the story and 
photographs you see elsewhere in the newslet-
ter, you can see it was a very successful event 
and we look forward to the next one.  No date 
has been set yet.  We will keep you posted.
  There have been many questions addressed by 
the GSFC members and hopefully, we can clear 
up a few things. 
 There is no fan club renewal anymore as all of 
the information that was previously available 
only to Fan Club members will now be made 
available free of charge on our website and 
Facebook page.  
  Strait Talk will continue to be published and 
emailed to members until the end of the year.  It 

is also available for free now on the website.
  You can now read all new and old Strait Talk’s 
without logging in.
  Please keep your Username and Password 
from the past.  Do not lose it as it may be nec-
essary in the future.
  If and when George Strait decides to do a con-
cert appearance, the information will be made 
available on the website and Facebook page.  
You should also be notified by email. 
  Hope this helps a little.  We will continue to 
post any new information on the website.
  The “King of Country” just released an origi-
nal song, “Take Me To Texas,” as part of the 
soundtrack for the highly-anticipated TV series, 
Texas Rising. Penned by fellow Texas native and 
GRAMMY Award-winning songwriter Shane 
McAnally and GRAMMY-nominated artist 
Brandy Clark, “Take Me To Texas” is one of 

26 tracks released to digital retailers via MCA 
Nashville on May 18. Texas Rising, a 10-hour, 
five-part series event depicting the Texas Revolu-
tion and how the legendary Texas Rangers came 
to prominence, premieres on The History Chan-
nel on Monday, May 25 at 8 p.m. CT.
  Watch for the next CD that should be released 
in early fall.  The new single, “Let it Go” is 
climbing the charts as we go to press.  We will 
make any info available on the website when it 
becomes known.
  A very Happy Birthday to George and Bubba 
Strait.  We hope you guys have a wonderful cel-
ebration.  
  Till the next issue, please continue to Pray for 
our Servicemen and Women across the world. 
Thank you all for your service to our country.  
God Bless each and every one of you.
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Anita’s Notes


